
Call for Research Grants for Graduate Students Engaged in 

Research on Africa

The Tamar Golan Africa Center at Ben-Gurion University of the Negev is pleased to offer small  

grants to MA and PhD students whose field of research is directly related to the African continent. 

The grant is for up to $ 2000.  

Eligibility: MA and PhD students at Ben-Gurion University can apply. Funding can be used for 

research expenses including equipment, fieldwork assistant, acquisition of archival materials, editing, 

publication expenses, translations, etc. Please note: Only PhD students can apply for travel grants.

Please submit the following materials:

- Detailed resume

- General application letter with details regarding the purpose of the funding

- Relevant Documents (Letter from the research Institute where you will conduct the research, 

acceptance letter from publisher, proof of collaborations, etc.)

- Short Description of the research project, up to 2 pages

- Detailed budget including other sources of funding 

- A recommendation letter (sent directly to africa@bug.ac.il)

Application evaluation criteria:

- Quality of research and its applicability

- Significance of the funding to the research

- Other sources of funding for research

- Likelihood of completing the study

- The quality and contribution of the research to the knowledge about Africa in Israel and in the

international arena

Researchers are requested to submit a summary report to the Africa Centre, in English, upon 

completion of the project or by 30.09.2023.

Applications should be sent by May 31th , 2023 to - africa@bgu.ac.il

For more information: Tel. 08-6428262 | Email- africa@bgu.ac.il


